
Please add my opinion to the list of Oregon Residents that are opposed to SB 941.  I think it is 
written very poorly and won’t fix a thing. 
  
We need smarter ways to keep guns out of hands of THE BAD people.  This Bill in my opinion is 
a waste of the States time, money and resources. 
  
Sincerely,  
Debra Reed 
 


